
Debi Maloney
Dear Marion Abbett 

The Rayonier Pulp Mill property site has been in stasis for too many years.
It is time the Dept of Ecology step up and require that Rayonier fulfill its obligations to restore and
protect this land for the future betterment of Port Angeles Harbor and the Ennis Creek watershed. 
Continuing to ignore the necessity of a cleanup by trying to hide the issue under concrete and
behind a fence is gross mismanagement of obligations by both Rayoiner and Washington State. 
It is time to end the game playing and restore the health of the ecosystem and protect the people and
ocean environment from further delay tactics.

I support the decision of the Port Angeles City Council to implement Option 5 for restoration and so
should the Department of Ecology.

Sincerely
Debi Maloney


